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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Sackville School Christmas Book Fair on Friday 15th December 2017 

 

We are pleased to be able to offer students an exciting opportunity in the run up to the 

festive season: The Bookshop, a local booksellers in East Grinstead, has once again very 

kindly offered to run a Christmas Book Fair for our students on Friday 15th December 

2017. They will be providing a wide range of books for sale in school, including top-

selling newer children’s and young adult titles; fantastic fiction; a selection of non-fiction 

and some beautiful classical texts. This should hopefully prove a timely chance for 

students to do some festive gift shopping, or just to pick up a treat or two to read over 

the holidays. 

 

Students in years 7, 8 and 9 will be able to visit the Book Fair in D block hall during their 

timetabled English lessons for a chance to browse and purchase books. There may also 

be time for staff and students to purchase books during break or lunch. 

 

Should your child wish to make any purchases at the Christmas Book Fair, they will need 

to bring in cash on Friday 15th December 2017 in order to do this.  

 

This is an excellent opportunity to support both a local business and the wider East 

Grinstead community, and we hope your child will enjoy the festive selection of books on 

offer. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Ms E Pearson 

Literacy Coordinator 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


